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?It absolutely shocks me that we have Oregon Representatives that think its fine to 

keep pornographic books in school libraries.  Because that’s exactly what this comes 

down to. SHAME ON YOU.   

 

If you object to hearing these books being read out loud in your meetings, why on 

earth do you think it's okay for children to read them in school libraries?  This bill will 

legalize porn in school literature that is otherwise illegal.  It's no wonder parents 

continue to take their kids out of public schools.  Vote NO on SB 1098 


